
 
 

 

Upcoming Webinars 

 

Proposed changes to FY23 Provider POS Contract 
 

January 20, 2022 

1:30 p.m.  
 

The Division is holding a webinar to inform service providers and other stakeholders on the 
proposed changes to the Provider Purchase of Service (POS) Contract which renews July 1, 
2022. Participants will have the opportunity to submit comments and questions during the 
webinar. These will be included with the questions received via public comment. 
 

The Provider POS Contract has been posted for comment and is available for review at 
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/governance/drafts. Please submit comments to 
contessa.isaacson@dmh.mo.gov no later than January 31, 2022.  
 

Presenters:  
 Wanda Crocker, Director of Provider Relations 

 

Target Audience:  
 Service providers  
 All other interested individuals 

 

Click to Register 
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